



Megan Degenfelder - Superintendent of Public Instruction Dicky Shanor - Chief of Staff

MEMORANDUM NO. 2023-007

TO: School District Superintendents

> **Curriculum Coordinators Special Education Directors**

Title I Coordinators

English Learner Coordinators

Career and Technical Education Coordinators

Computer/Technology Coordinators Virtual Education Coordinators

Elementary, Middle, and High School Principals and Educators

FROM: Wanda Maloney, Chief Policy Officer

DATE: January 17, 2023

SUBJECT: Stakeholder Digital Learning Plan Surveys

STAKEHOLDER DIGITAL LEARNING PLAN SURVEYS

The Wyoming Department of Education (WDE), in collaboration with Marzano Research and the Digital Learning Plan Advisory Panel, seeks survey feedback from school districts, parents, and students to determine how to best support educational digital learning needs. The information from the surveys will assist the WDE in completing the 2023-28 Digital Learning Plan (DLP) pursuant to W.S. 21-2-202(a)(xx). The statewide DLP serves as a guide with recommendations to better meet the education technology needs of districts and ensure the success of Wyoming students.

The WDE will send emails with the online survey information and links to district leaders, school leaders, and teachers. District leaders will also receive emails with the online survey information and links for parents, paraprofessionals, board of trustee members, and students to disseminate to those stakeholder groups. The online surveys will be open from January 17 to February 10, 2023.

For more information, contact Lori Thilmany, Virtual Education Program Manager, at 307-777-7418 or lori.thilmany@wyo.gov.